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      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

 
From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back!  We’re back into the Spring term 
and looking forward to more exciting learning 
and experiences as we begin 2022.  
 
Please talk to your children about what they are 
learning and keep checking our Twitter page—we 
update it regularly with images and videos of 
what activities are going on in school!  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

@stanton_bridge 

Covid 
 

We begin the new term with the news that the 
Covid transmission rates in Coventry and across 
the country are high and increasing day on day.  
 
 
We will continue to follow Local Authority and 
Public Health England guidance to schools to try 
to keep our school community as safe as  
possible.   
 
For this reason, the one-way system and wearing 
of face coverings will remain whilst on the 
school grounds.  
 
We will be working closely with the local testing 
team to provide opportunities for our families to 
get free lateral flow tests—please look out for a 
letter about this coming home with your  
children.    
 
Please be vigilant, maintain social distance and 
wash/sanitise hands regularly to help control 
the spread of the virus.   
 
In cases where pupils are isolating, we will still 
be providing work books for them to complete 
whilst at home—this will be organised via the 
front office.  Where a bubble has to close, all 
pupils will be expected to access the remote 
learning in place for them.  

Punctuality  
 
Towards the end of last term, we be-
gan to see increasing numbers of pupils 
who were arriving late to school.  It is essential 
that pupils are punctual every day.  Arriving late 
means that they miss the  
beginning of their first lesson, this is when the 
teacher imparts knowledge that will be needed 
for the learning to take place.    
 
The older pupils particularly, often feel  
anxious and worried if they are late to class  
and these feelings will have a detrimental  
impact on their readiness to learn throughout 
the whole day.  
 
Please help to support us and your children by 
ensuring that they are in the playground ready 
to go into class on time.  The  
playground gates close at 8:45am—any pupils  
arriving after this time will be recorded as late.  

Diary Dates 

 
Spring half term   holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and ends 27th February.  
 
Children return to school on Monday 28th 
February 2022 
 
Easter holiday begins 9th April 2022 and 
ends on 24th April 2022 
Children should return to school on Monday 
25th April 2022 

If you require this newsletter in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into school 
with your child. 

There is a teacher training day on   
Monday 24th of  January 2022. 


